Conun-

VAUXHALL HISTORICAL SOCIETY, Inc. P.O.BOX 21 Vauxhall NJ, 07088

September 23, 2019

Ms. Nancy Minneci, President Members of the Board of Education Township of Union Public Schools 2369 Morris Avenue Union, NJ 07083

Dear Ms. Minneci:

It is on behalf of the Vauxhall Historical Society, Inc. that this request is made to use the Jefferson School to hold a program in celebration of our Veterans on November 9, 2019 from 10:00 am until 2:00 pm. The program will honor veterans from the Vauxhall community who have served in the military from WWI to present.

We are a community-based and nonprofit 501© (3) recognized organization. We make a request that the fees and liability insurance associated with using this facility are waived. As in previous requests we would also like to request the presence of the Union High School ROTC to post the colors and lead the Pledge of Allegiance.

We give thanks to you and all members of the board of education for previous audience and assistance as well as in anticipation of assistance in this effort.

Again, we thank you.

Sincerely,

Alphonse Leak
President

Cc: Mr. Gregory Tatum

Superintendent of Schools